
 
    

Give new life to an old instrument!  

  

  
  

Donate new or used instruments!  

  

Used instruments may be dropped off at the Administration Center any 

time during regular business hours, 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Monday through Friday. 

 

All instruments gladly accepted!  

In these difficult economic times, there are increasing needs in our schools. 

One specific need is for musical instruments for beginning level students who cannot afford to 

rent or purchase one. Avon has few instruments to lend to beginner students and need is 

beginning to exceed resources. 
 

  

Thank you for helping ensure that no child is left out!  

 

  
The Avon Education Foundation (AEF) is a 501(c) 3 charitable organization dedicated to encouraging, recognizing, and supporting 

creativity, innovation, and excellence in the Avon Community Schools. www.avoneducationfoundation.org  

  

Donations to the Avon Education Foundation are tax-deductible! 

http://www.avoneducationfoundation.org/
http://www.avoneducationfoundation.org/

